
New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

To Know Christ  
and to Make Him Known 

 

Sunday, November 26, 2023 
8:30 & 11:00am 

(11:00am livestream) 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 

PRELUDE       What Love, My God                                           Worship Team, 

                                                                                                    Sarah Morris, Leader 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP Psalm 147:1-7a                                                     Sarah Morris 

 

SONGS Thanks and Praise 

 What He’s Done 

 As Long as I Have Breath 

 

OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                 Greg Raysor, Administrator 

 

TIME OF GREETING 

 

SONG Immanuel (From the Squalor of a Borrowed Stable) 

 

PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                  Steve Ritter, Elder 

 

SERMON                             Mark Moser, Pastor

 It Is More Blessed to Give than Receive                                            

 Acts 20:35  

 

RESPONSE O Little Town of Bethlehem 

 In Christ Alone 

  

BENEDICTION 

 

Though Christ was rich, yet for your sake he became poor, 

so that you through his poverty might become rich. 

   ~ 2 Corinthians 8:9  

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 

Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Office Hours: Tuesday—Friday, 9:00am-2:00pm 

STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 

Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, moser@newlifeglenside.com 

Assistant Pastor—Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 

ext. 110, bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 

Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 103, nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com 

Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, nlgjpeterson@gmail.com 

Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, nlgkidslife@gmail.com 

Outreach Coordinator - Alden Groves, ext. 199, agroves.nlg@gmail.com 

Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Valla, nlgcvalla@gmail.com 

Sr. High Ministry Leader - Peter Kratz, nlgpkratz@gmail.com 

Deacon Coordinator - Peggy McManus, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Church Administrator - Greg Raysor, ext. 101, nlgbusinessmgr@gmail.com 

Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, nlgworship1@gmail.com 

Facility Manager - Ed Spector, ext. 107, espector@newlifeglenside.com 

Office Contact - Jan Timlin, ext. 100, newlifereceptionist@gmail.com 

CONNECTIONS 

 Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 

community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors   

 Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 

needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

 Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page"           

 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

 Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact 

November coordinator Marina James at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

 New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 

 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

 New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 

nlgdjohnson@gmail.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

 New Life Thrift Stores—www.newlifethriftinc.org 

 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  

 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 

 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

 Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray 

for others, contact Linda Woods. 

 Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: crackers, canned meats, peanut butter, jelly 

 Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place your donation in the Food Cupboard

 cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 

 If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 

 Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ANNOUNCEMENTS 

HOLIDAY CRAFT FAIR—Saturday, December 2, 9:00am-3:00pm 

30 local crafters plus New Life Nursery School bake sale, lunch sale, and the 

ever-popular room of "previously loved" Christmas items.  Come out to meet 

our neighbors, shop, and support the school’s fund raisers.  Volunteers are 

needed.  Contact Greg Raysor at nlgbusinessmgr@gmail.com to offer to help. 

 

SHARING CHRISTMAS JOY 

The Christmas season is almost here.  Would you like an opportunity to live 

out the true meaning of Christmas by touching the lives of children and 

families within our own church community?  Select a gift to buy for a child of 

a family in a season of need through our online “virtual gift tree” at 

this link:  https://tinyurl.com/48bssy8p, or click on this QR code: 

If you sign up, you are committing to providing that gift.  All gifts 

should be purchased and brought to the designated bin in The 

Gallery (next to the elevator) by Sunday, December 10.  This is a 

great activity to do with your children and a true reflection of what this holiday 

season is all about.  Contact Bonnie Shane with questions. 

 

LET’S GO CAROLING!—Join us! 

 Saturday, December 2—Ardsley Tree Lighting/Community Center.  Meet at 

5:45pm at the corner of Cricket and Spear Aves.  Contact:  Henry Hoff  

 Sunday, December 10—Keswick Village, gather by 4:00pm in the New Life 

parking lot.  Contact:  Bruce Johnson 

 Saturday, December 16—Elcy’s/Glenside Train Station, 10:00am.  Contact: 

Bruce Johnson  

 

CHURCH POTLUCK (SMORGAS-LUNCH!) — Sunday, Dec. 3, 12:15pm 

Bring food to share and join our church family at this lunchtime potluck after 

the second service.  If your last name begins with A-J, bring a main dish, and 

those beginning with K-Z, bring a side dish.  But, if you have a specialty you’d 

rather bring, please do!  If you don't "cook," contact Hilary Kratz at to find out 

what else you could bring or how you could help with setup or cleanup.   
 

 

 

HAVE YOU CHECKED IN? 

Please remember to stop by the Welcome Desk in the Lobby and sign in.  Thank you! 

“THE LONGEST NIGHT” SERVICE—Wednesday, December 20 

at Oreland Evangelical Presbyterian Church, 1119 Church Rd., Oreland, PA 

Doors open at 7pm; Service starts promptly at 7:30pm 

New Life is joining together with Bridge Community Church and Oreland EPC 

for “The Longest Night” Service, a quiet, contemplative service providing 

comfort and hope for those dealing with loss, sickness, pain, or loneliness 

during the Christmas season.  No childcare.  Parking lot is off of Paper Mill Rd.  

Consider who you know that might benefit from this service and feel free to 

invite them.  Invitation postcards are available at the Welcome Desk. 

 

CHRISTMAS EVE SERVICE—Sunday, December 24, 6:00pm 

Plan now to join us as we focus our hearts and minds on the promise and the 

coming of our Lord Jesus through lessons and carols.  Candle lighting at both 

services.  All are welcome.  No childcare provided.   

 

HELP NEEDED 
SEEKING HELP IN CHURCH ADMINISTRATION 

After eight years as our Church Administrator, Greg Raysor will be retiring in 

January.  We are grateful for his faithful service to the church in this capacity, 

but now we must begin the search for his replacement.  The Administrator’s 

tasks span four broad categories: (1) Office Management, including contract 

development, insurance, HR management, and strategic planning;  

(2) Communications; (3) Financial Management; and (4) Event and Meeting 

Planning.  We are open to the idea of finding one full time or multiple part 

time people to take over these tasks.  For a more detailed job 

description go to www.newlifeglenside.com or click on the QR code 

to the right.  Contact Greg Raysor at nlgbusinessmgr@gmail.com or 

Mark Moser at moser@newlifeglenside.com if you are interested in 

all or some of these tasks, or would like to discuss the position.  

 

SUMMER ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT NEEDED 

It's not too early to plan for the summer!  We're looking for someone to fill in 

in the front office during June, July, and August.  Responsibilities include but 

are not limited to: prep for Sunday services (using Publisher, PowerPoint, 

ProPresenter, etc.); attend weekly staff meeting; compile attendance reports; 

interface with church staff and ministry leads; interact with the public. 

Proficiency in Microsoft Office a plus.  25 hours/week.  Training provided.  

Contact Greg Raysor at nlgbusinessmgr@gmail.com if interested. 

 

 

http://www.newlifeglenside.com/
mailto:nlgbusinessmgr@gmail.com

